
• Orr1
Ontario Power Authority

120 Adelaide Street West
Suite 1600

Toronto, Ontario M5H 1T1

T 416-967-7474
F 416-967-1947

www.powerauthority.on.ca

•

•

VIAE:MAIL

November 1, 2007

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, Ontario
MA4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: EB-2007-0797 Notice of Motion to Review the Board's Decision:
Hydro One Networks Connection Procedures
Pursuant to the Transmission System Code
Ontario Energy Board File_No._EB-20Q6-0189,_EB-2006-0200

The Ontario Power Authority ("OPA") is in receipt of the Ontario Energy Board'sProcedural Order No. 1 of October 26, 2007 in the above noted matter and the
accompanying Notice of Motion by Hydro One, dated October 9, 2007.

This letter is to inform you of the OPA's intent to continue its participation in this
proceeding.

Please provide a copy of all relevant communications to me at the above address andemail: miriam.heinz@powerauthority.on.ca and to:

Mr. George Vegh
McCarthy Tétreault LLP
Suite 4700, TD Bank Tower
Toronto, ON
M5K 1E6
Telephone: (416) 601-7709
Fax: (416) 868-0673
Email: gvegh@mccarthy.ca

cc: each person identified in Appendix B to Procedural Order No. 1


